

**EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER** 

May 21, 2020

Hotel 1550 Vipul Dayal 1550 El Camino Real San Bruno, CA 94066

Dear Vipul Dayal,

On behalf of the City of San Bruno, I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for your contribution to the City during the City's response to COVID-19 and the Shelter in Place that is in effect. Your contribution of forty-one (41) hotel room nights during March, April and May 2020 for our first responders, helps support City staff while we continue to provide essential services to support our community.

In the face of this pandemic, the outpouring of generosity and care for one another in our community has made a tremendous difference. San Bruno has always been a strong and resilient community and we are now more confident than ever that with your support, San Bruno will emerge even stronger following this unprecedented event.

I offer you our true thanks and deep appreciation for your continued support for our community.

Sincerely,

Joanne Magrini

**Emergency Operations Center** 

**Logistics Section Chief**